
Dear House Rules Committee Members  
 
Please be advised that the American Council of the Blind is against excluding airports in HB 3431. Hawaii 
has vending facilities in every major airport.  We need to allow the same!!! Please support creating mor 
jobs for Blind Oregonians. 
 
Respectfully  
 
Art Stevenson Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do 
not add personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your 
name and any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon 
Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including Google, 
Bing, and Yahoo. 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


